
Incoming President Shafer presents a plaque to outgoing President Costa 

Naumann's Nor Cal News 

After 30 years of tireless service, including three Tour 
Championships, two US Opens, and countless amateur 
events, John Fleming is retiring from the Olympic 
Club in San Francisco. Look for John in the future to 
surface in the design, construction, and maintenance 

fields Replacing John at the Olympic Club is Pat 
Finlen, CGCS. Pat was the Director of Maintenance at 
Bayonet/Black Horse at Fort Ord Bob Yeo is the new 
Superintendent at Old Del Monte Golf Course. He had 
been the Assistant at Spanish Bay Golf Links prior to 
his move. Bob is replacing Pete Bibber, CGCS who 
passed away last year Pat MaCaulay is the new 
Superintendent at Sharpe Park Golf Course in Pacifica. 
Pat was the Assistant at Lincoln Park before his move. 
Both courses are run by the City and County of San 
Francisco. 

Annual Meeting Golf Results 
Net Scramble Format - Rancho Cañada - West Course 

1st Place: Rich Lavine, PJ Spellman, Blake Swint, Ken Williams 55 

2nd Place: Mike Clark, Howard Fisher, Ed Vyeda (Card off) 57 

3rd Place: Tim Berg, Gary Sayre, Gil Stiles (Card off) 57 

4th Place: Alan Andreason, Ross Brownlie, Rex Gentry, Mike Hill 57 

Bob Costa shows off on #78 at Rancho 


